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February 26, 2024 

 

 

 

Hello, 

 

 

On February 22, 2024, our district discovered that our high school calendar for the 22-23 school year 

incorrectly listed the "possible attendance days" on the Student Table Association Ed-Fi table for all students.  

The error was noticed running a special education report.  The incorrect calendar gives each student 196 

possible days for the school year, which was actually 177 days due to inclement weather days, teacher in service 

days and holiday breaks.   Our December snapshot data was affected by the incorrect calendar as chronic 

absenteeism was a data point for the collection.  The high school calendar in the WISEData portal has been 

updated for the 2022-2023 school year. 

 

We apologize for the error and inconvenience. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 

Adam Englebretson 

District Administrator 


